
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/27/2015 3:05:22 PM
Subject: HPV talking points

We hope to meet with Rep. Bernstein next Tuesday.
Please email us talking point about our concerns and how we hope can work together if...

H.3204 - Bernstein - Cervical Cancer Prevention Act - House Calendar 
12/18/2014 version

• Beginning in the 2015-16 school year, DHEC may offer the cervical cancer vaccination series for adolescent 
students enrolling in 7th grade, in public or private schools.

• No student is required to have the vaccine before enrolling in school.
• Allows DHEC to create a brochure talking about the vaccine (starting at the 6th grade) to be distributed in 

schools, but requires the brochure to state that the vaccine is optional.
• The brochure may be distributed to 6th grade students at the beginning of the school year.
• Implementation of the act is contingent upon state or federal appropriations to fully cover the costs of 

providing the vaccine to eligible students as well as the funds to provide the informational brochure

Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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